Update on the Safe Berks Playground Renovation

Good news! We are making progress with the renovation of the Safe Berks Playground! Here is the latest: 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Safe Berks Playground is currently closed for use. On Thurs. 8/23, the old playground equipment will be removed. Safe Berks has a Zoning Permit and a Building Permit from the City of Reading to renovate the Playground. Volunteer Tom McDevitt has provided amazing assistance throughout this process. Very soon, possibly next week, excavator Paul Snyder will remove soil, and pour concrete in a 30 ft by 45 ft area in center of the playground. The concrete will dry and harden for about 30 days. Then new Playground equipment will be installed by General Recreation Inc., Newtown Square. After that, Ecore, Lancaster, has donated a very generous gift of free and colorful Playground matting materials which will cover the 30 ft. by 45 ft. area. In addition, toddler equipment has been donated by Albright Learning Center, this will be added around the matting. 

The new Playground will cost Safe Berks about $40,000, and we have already raised $15,000. We have plans to raise the remaining $25,000. The new Playground will be safe, fun, colorful, low maintenance, and should last until 2038! 

